
Submitter: Travis McArthur  

On Behalf Of: HB 3075 - M114 

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I strongly oppose the States decision to enforce bad voting based on misinformation. 

M114 and HB3075 are modern day Jim Crow laws and will harm and discriminate 

against the poor and defenseless Oregon citizens that Oregon says they care about. 

As a proud union member, and shop steward in a government job, I proudly defend 

my coworkers against unrighteous and unjust rules set about by people with ‘good 

intentions.’ The road to hell is paved with good intentions. By signing these laws into 

effect, you are taking away the rights of people to defend themselves. After years of 

hearing of police mistreatment and how we can’t trust them to be fair, now the State 

says to trust them with our defense? I don’t believe it.  


